
5th Annual 

 Exhibition and Reception for
Artists and Breast Cancer Survivors

Sponsored by The Library of  Hattiesburg,
Petal, & Forrest County, 

Hattiesburg Breast Cancer Awareness Team, 
 Pine Belt Area Stained Glass Artists, &

Seraphim Studios Custom Stained Glass

Stained Glass Panels in honor of Breast Cancer Survivors

            Artists & Survivors Reception
      (A Portion of Downtown Cancer Awareness walk) 
             Thursday, October 9, 2008
                        5:00 to 7:30 P.M.

The Library Galleries                               
      329 Hardy Street
        Hattiesburg

Exhibit opens October 1, and panels will
remain on display through October 15, 2008

For more information about the 2008 Flowers of Hope Project, 
please contact Dee Tatum of Seraphim Studios at 601.550.4137, 

or visit the website at www.seraphimglass.com 


